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COVID-19 UPDATE: 3-24-20 
 
 
Dear Rockpointe Family, 
 
It was such an encouragement to “see” so many of you again on Sunday for 
our livestream. We plan to continue using our YouTube channel, so if you 
haven’t done so already, please subscribe at 
www.bit.ly/RockpointeYouTube. AXIOM student ministry has shifted to 
AXIOM+ and can be found at www.bit.ly/axiomplus. You can still find us on 
Facebook, especially for Family Life Ministry postings like the Sunday 
Service videos that so many of you have been watching these past two 
weeks.  
 
As most of you are aware, on Monday the Governor issued a state-wide 
order to stay home except for necessary activities like shopping for 
groceries, important medical appointments, etc. There are NO scheduled 
on-site events at Rockpointe Community Church at this time.  
 
Due to the unfolding situation, as of Monday, March 30, Handprints 
Christian Early Learning Center will suspend operations until further notice. 
Handprints team members have already been informed that pay will be 
provided through the month of April. It is our absolute intention and firm 
belief that Handprints will reopen in the near future. 
 
That does not mean, however, that ministry is suspended! 
 
The governor’s order still gives freedom for churches to engage in vital 
ministry such as delivering groceries or other essential items to those in 
need, assisting with emergency home repairs, or other urgent issues that 
might arise during this time.   
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCK-N7Ts9u8Ur8JyzeQf7s_w
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9DKj0IMwqEKNjpkr7FLggw
https://www.facebook.com/RockpointeCommunityChurch/
https://www.facebook.com/Rockpointe-Family-Ministry-64624660782/
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The Rockpointe office, while operating with limited personnel on-site 
continues to remain open to take your phone calls and respond to your 
inquiries. We have adjusted those hours to 9AM-3PM Monday through 
Thursday. 
 
We know that some of you would like to help others in need, and we know 
that some of you might be in need of help. We’ve established 
www.rockpointe.org/help to facilitate both groups. When you visit the 
page, you can select either “I want to help” or “I need help.” Fill out the 
form and our team will follow up with you. Our goal is to match resources 
with those who need them, serving as the hands and feet of Jesus during 
this critical time. 
 
Also, we realize that many of you want to connect, and we are working to 
develop online prayer and devotional content. We also encourage you to 
email us at prayer@rockpointe.org so we can share your prayer requests 
with our team. 
 
As challenging as this moment in history has become, it is also an incredible 
time to be a follower of Jesus Christ. The church was made for adversity! 
 
It is in moments like this, “when all is stripped away” that the hearts and 
minds of people become open to the things of God. Let us continue to seek 
ways during this time to encourage and love one another and share the 
love of God to a world in desperate need of a Savior. 
 
 
Grace and Peace, 

 
Randy Tomko 
Lead Pastor, Rockpointe Community Church 

http://www.rockpointe.org/help



